## August 2023

Hello Families!

We are excited to welcome you to Community II23 for the 2023-2024 school year! The first day of school will be here before we know it, and a new school year will begin!

Included with this letter is the supply list for the new school year. I have asked for some specific brands for some items. I have found that these are better quality and work/last better, so if it is possible, please purchase those brands.

Specialists (art, music, gym, library) may also ask for some supply items. Check the school website to find out (<a href="http://datermontessoricps-kl2.org">http://datermontessoricps-kl2.org</a>). Please bag/box their items separately, with your child's name as well as the specialist teacher's name.

We will have a parent information meeting for our class. We will review our classroom expectations, procedures, etc. First level parents, this is particularly for you, but all parents are welcome! The meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 22, 2023 beginning at 6:00 p.m. (plan for about 45 minutes in length).

Please feel free to contact me before school begins if you have any questions, concerns, or need to communicate something. You may call the classroom (363-0953) and leave a message or send an email to me at roarkje@cpsboe.kl2.oh.us and I will get back to you.

I look forward to seeing your child in the next few weeks!

Jenni Roark